Landsdale Primary School P&C The Broadview, Landsdale WA 6065





1st June 2021

To whom it may concern,

I am writing to invite your business to be involved in an exciting community event for a great cause.

The Landsdale Primary School P&C is busy planning our exciting new community event, Bogan Bingo, with the funds raised going towards various parent workshops, educational resources, our Artist in Residence program and general improvements to our school facilities. We also have a key focus in 2021/22 to renovate and upgrade our twenty year old school canteen facilities. Last year's Quiz night was supported by many local businesses which contributed to the success of the night.

Every year, our events wouldn't be possible without the support of local businesses who provide valuable products and services to help us achieve our fund-raising goals. We hope we can count on your support this year, whether it is products, a voucher, or a cash donation towards the event.

We are holding a Bogan Bingo Night on Friday 17th of September. It's a night about getting out of the house, socialising, relaxing and most of all having a good laugh, all whilst supporting our school and promoting our local community's small businesses as they have supported us.

Your contribution is greatly appreciated, and any donations made to our event will assist in its success. As a thankyou for your support we would love to promote your business in the lead up to and during the event. We aim to do this through our Facebook page, posters including logos on each table during the event and a PowerPoint presentation to run through the evening.

Thank you for your consideration! With your help, we're one step closer to creating a successful community event for everyone to enjoy!

Kind Regards

Amy Woods and Elaine Sheriff